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Service and Support Specialist Paul Kaifas has been employed at the Board for a little 

over a year now and his dedication to the individuals he serves has been outstanding.   

 

Paul is very kind and treats his individuals and families with utmost respect. He is open 

to feedback and is always willing to gain more knowledge to better himself and those 

around him.  

 

Paul takes the time to listen to his individuals and ensures that they are heard.  He has 

tackled tough situations, everything from figuring out urgent housing needs, navigating 

upset and frustrated individuals who don't like how things are going to financial matters, 

with kindness and respect.   

 

Paul is a team player that demonstrates great communication and always puts the best 

interest of his individuals first.  He maintains timelines and a schedule that ensures he 

can regularly see the individuals he serves. 

 

Whether individuals’ goals are to be more independent, gain community membership, or 

attain employment, Paul focuses on how to help them improve their lives and reach their 

full potential. 

 

Paul has a great sense of humor, is a great team member and is always willing to support 

his coworkers.  He offers advice, a listening ear and is truly an asset to the SSA 

Department specifically and the Board as a whole. 

 

Thank you for all the you’ve done and continue to do, Paul. The Board is pleased to 

recognize you with this well-earned May 2025 Staff Person of the Month Award. 

 


